West Hertfordshire Hospitals  NHS
NHS Trust
Dear Dr_______________________________,

Re: Your recent upper GI endoscopy request on:

___________________________________________________________

I am writing to inform you that as of (***DATE***) all open access endoscopies for dyspepsia need to be requested in accordance with NICE Clinical Guideline 17 ‘Dyspepsia – management of dyspepsia in adult patients in primary care’. West Herts PCT no longer wishes to commission open access endoscopy unless these guidelines have been followed. This change of practice has been agreed with West Herts Hospitals NHS Trust.

According to clinical information given on your referral your patient does not qualify for open access endoscopy. This is either because the full algorithm for the management of dyspepsia has not yet been followed, endoscopy has been performed in the recent past, or because insufficient information has been supplied on the request form.

A copy of the new endoscopy request form is enclosed. Please also find enclosed the document ‘Management Flowchart for Patients with Dyspepsia’ which outlines the correct management of these patients according to NICE. The full guideline can be viewed on the NICE website1. 

If the management of your patient is still of concern, please detail these in a referral letter and we can arrange an outpatient appointment or possibly endoscopy if this still seems appropriate.

Your referral will be filed for audit purposes however for now endoscopy will not be booked.

Yours sincerely

Endoscopy Units, Watford and Hemel

1http://www.nice.org.uk/page.aspx?o=218377
